Thomas Eaton PTFA Newsletter

Now the new academic year is in full swing we held our AGM on Monday 24th September which was very well attended. We are delighted to welcome 3 new members into our team. At the AGM Mrs Appleby stepped down as chair after taking on this role for over 4 years. We would all like to take this opportunity to say a huge THANK YOU to Mrs Appleby for all her hard work and dedication over the years and although she has stepped down as chair she is remaining on the PTFA as our treasurer.

So I would like to introduce myself to those of you who do not know me. I am Naomi and I have been on the PTFA for 4 years now and have been secretary and co-chair. I have a child in year 3, a child in pre-school and another who cannot wait to start when old enough. I am delighted to be voted on as chair and hope I can continue the hard work of Mrs Appleby although I know these are pretty big shoes to fill.

We are your PTFA. We are here to put on events to provide your children with the extra special things which due to constant government funding cuts can no longer be provided within a school budget. If you have any ideas of any fund raising ideas please do email us or chat to one of the team on the playground. Pta@thomaseaton.cambs.sch.uk

I would like to say a huge THANK YOU to all of you for supporting us last academic year. As you know we were raising funds to relocate, renovate and re-stock the library. I am delighted to be able to tell you that work is to start on the new library imminently so watch this space for more information on the new library.

Here are the dates of events for this term: -Friday 19th October- Halloween disco

- -Friday 23rd November- Hamper donation day
- -Friday 7th December- Christmas Fayre
- -Friday 14th December- Christmas Coffee Morning

All details for these events will be published nearer the time of event but we hope you and your children will enjoy and support these events.

Many Thanks your PTFA

Naomi Clark Chair